RICA’S Mission Statement

To provide quality information to the public and potential foster/adoption participants on the proper care and husbandry of the captive Green Iguana. To assist in the compassionate rehoming of captive iguanas surrendered to RICA.

RICA’S Vision
1. As a stand-alone non-profit organization, our primary mission will be to provide the latest in quality information for the proper care and husbandry of the captive green iguana. This will be accomplished through:

  A. Our website.

  B. Meet and Greets at selected pet stores.

  C. Partnering with other rescues and herpetological societies.

  D. Creating an online presence through social media outlets.

  E. Public and private presentations at schools, clubs, and meetings.
2. Our secondary mission will be to assist in the compassionate re-homing of captive iguanas that are being surrendered by their current keepers. This will be accomplished by:

  A. Assisting current iguana keepers in finding a permanent, caring, and knowledgeable adopter for the surrendered iguana.

  B. Screening potential adopters to assess their knowledge and dedication to the housing and proper care of the adopted iguana.

  C. Educating potential adopters and assisting them in finding resources for creating the ideal housing and proper husbandry of the adopted iguana.

  D. Create a cooperative of like-minded organizations both locally and nationally to secure the greatest possibility of rehoming the surrendered iguana to the most qualified adopter.

  E. Providing temporary, appropriate housing, veterinary care, and socialization of surrendered iguanas. 

  F. Screening potential foster care providers with the same criteria used for potential adopters.

As a stand-alone organization, RICA will establish its own set of criteria for potential adopters, and set its own fees for services rendered.

As an associate with other like-minded rescues and societies, RICA will publish via its website, photographs and biographies of adoptable iguanas and the adoption policies of those organizations. RICA reserves the right to accept or decline the publication and promotion of adoptable iguanas based on those policies. 

